
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Sale of Poppies 
Poppies have been on sale all week and the hall was awash with 
poppies this morning for our Remembrance Assembly. Thank you to 
the choir from Years 5 and 6 who sang wartime songs that they have 
been learning. Thank you also to the children in Year 4 who read out 
their particularly striking and poignant war poems and delivered them 
in front of the whole school in such a clear way. Finally, thanks must 
go to Rev John who took the rest of our special assembly this morning. 
The minute’s silence was observed impeccably by everyone. 
 

Peace in our Time 
A reminder that a weekend of community events in Pegswood starts 
tonight with a play and tea dance, continuing on Saturday 10th 
November and concluding on Sunday 11th November with a 
Remembrance Service at St Andrew’s Church Bothal at 3.00pm. 
 
Children in Need 
This will be on Friday 16th November. If your child would like to dress up in non-uniform with a spotty theme, then 
that would be fantastic.  All we would ask for is a small donation towards the charity. 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 16th November Children in Need 
Wednesday 21st November Bookshop 
Friday 30th November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 
Saturday 1st December  Pegswood Community Hub Christmas Fair 
Friday 7th December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 
Tuesday 11th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (2.00pm) 
 Year 3 & 4 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Wednesday 12th December Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance to grandparents (9.30am) 

Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 
Thursday 13th December Nursery & Reception performance for parents (9.30am) 
 Year 5 & 6 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Monday 17th December NO NURSERY AM 
 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.15pm-3.15pm) 
Tuesday 18th December Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party (1.30pm – 3.15pm) 
Wednesday 19th December Christmas Dinner with Christmas jumpers 
 Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party 
Friday 21st December   House non-uniform day 
 School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 
Monday 7th January  School opens for Spring Term 
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